		


	Dear Interested Party,
ADEQ is moving forward with meetings to gather stakeholder input on assuming the Clean Water Act Section 404 permit program (CWA 404).
We will hold interactive meetings in Phoenix and Tucson to identify pros and cons of program assumption and significant issues that ADEQ should consider in preparation for assumption. The agenda will be the same in each location. WebEx and phone conference options will be available; however, conference callers should anticipate some barriers to certain interactive activities.
Please help us plan by providing your RSVP for the meeting you expect to attend:
June 6 | Phoenix | Meeting Info >  
· I plan to attend the Phoenix meeting in person
· I plan to attend the Phoenix meeting by WebEx or conference call  
June 7 | Tucson | Meeting Info >
· I plan to attend the Tucson meeting in person
· I plan to attend the Tucson meeting by WebEx or conference call
Feel free to forward this information to others who you think may be interested in hearing about ADEQ’s assumption of the CWA 404 program. Future communication regarding the CWA 404 program will be forwarded only to subscribers at: Join the CWA 404 Email List >
We hope to hear from you soon, 
Sincerely,
Andy Koester
Manager, AZPDES Individual Permits Unit
Arizona Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: 602-771-4689
Email: Koester.andy@azdeq.gov
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